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PRESS RELEASE 

Text of the letter dated 30.5.2019 addressed by Thiru Edappadi  

K. Palaniswami, Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu to Shri Y.S.Jagan 

Mohan Reddy, Hon’ble Chief Minister of Andhra Pradesh is reproduced 

below:- 
 

 “On behalf of the people of Tamil Nadu and my personal behalf, I 

congratulate you on being sworn-in as Chief Minister of Andhra Pradesh.  I 

hope you will follow the footsteps of your illustrious father in serving the 

people of Andhra Pradesh.   

        Tamil Nadu and Andhra Pradesh have close cultural and economic 

relationship spanning centuries and I wish the same will be fostered 

mutually for the benefit of our people in the forthcoming years. 

” 

******* 
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